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School of Open & Distance Learning 

 
 

29th April 2019 
 

 
NOTICE 

 
 
 
The last date for submitting the fees for BBA/BCA IInd and IIIrd year students for 
2018-2019 was 31st October 2018, after that late fine of Rs. 1000/- is charged till 
date.   
 
This is to inform to all the students of BBA/BCA  IInd and IIIrd year for 2018-
2019 that no fees with fine will be accepted after 15th May 2019. 
 
 
 

(Prof. Masood Parveez) 
Director-cum-Dean 
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